
 

We would like to take this time to wish everyone a safe 

 and Happy Holiday Season! 

CHEERS!  

2007 Meadowstream Community Association Board 

Other News  Norrisville Volunteer Fire Dept. 

Breakfast With ...December 9th  

7AM until 11AM.  

(Best Breakfast Around!!!) 
 

Santa will be riding the Fire Truck!!!  

As many of you know, the 

farm next to Norrisville 

Elementary has been 

purchased by the county. 

Some of the land is 

designated for field use by 

Parks and Rec., but there 

are also plans underway for 

the State Highway Adm. to 

have a dome complex on 

the land. 2008 is weeks 

away, and we need 

feedback from community 

members on what their 

feelings are about this 

issue. I will work to get the 

most information I can. 

Thank you, Nancy Pappas 

gwpntp@verizon.net  

NVFD will take Santa to visit the Norrisville 

Community the evening of December 22nd. 

(They start their journey at dusk 

 at the NVFD.) 

Make sure to say hello!  

SLOW DOWN!!! 

(There are several requests 

for speed bumps in the, 

neighborhood!!!) 

To be addressed in 2008 


